
Eighteen glorious years of Christmas in Aruba keeps the Zamore family coming back  

 
When Irwin and Elaine Zamore of Hastings on the Hudson, N.Y. traveled to Aruba for the first time in 

1988 as guests of her sister who owned a timeshare at Casa Del Mar, they had no idea what to expect, but 

they did not expect to fall in love. 

They did. They fell “in love with Aruba, with the location of the Renaissance Resort, in the heart of 

Oranjestad, and with the wonderful friends we have made amongst the other Renaissance owners, and the 

natives,” according to Elaine. 

Since that fateful vacation they took in July, Aruba has been their destination of choice for the end of the 

year holiday season for eighteen consecutive years, and their party of visitors has grown from two to 

sixteen, encompassing three generations of family. 

Irwin purchased a total of fourteen weeks of timesharing, insuring that his progeny and their children will 

always have a place to stay for the holiday, and “the grandchildren look forward to their Aruban vacation 

every year.” 

“We especially love being at the Renaissance, here in town, we have a magnificent pool deck, they have 

made a lovely beach, and everything we could possibly want is within walking distance,” expressed Elaine. 

Joining Irwin and Elaine this week are their daughters Rochelle Waldman and Lynda Kruman, with their 

husbands Joshua and Jeffrey, respectively. Son Barry and his wife Amy are back in Livingston, N.J. this 

year, but usually they bring their three children to frolic along in the pool with their cousins Sydney, 

Jessica, Corey, Alyssa, and Max. When ever possible, they also enjoy Chanukah with the local Jewish 

community, and regularly attend Shabbat Services at the Temple Beth Israel.  

Irwin proclaims, “The guests and workers at the Renaissance are what make the vacation for us. All the 

employees are wonderful, they are our extended family, and we look forward to seeing them every year, it 

is like coming home.” 

Well, welcome home, Elaine and Irwin, Aruba looks forward to your visits for many years to come! 


